genetic problems

the body's defenses

infection

9-12
Faulty genes can cause
body parts or systems to
work poorly. Some
genetic diseases appear
only when an individual
has inherited a certain
faulty gene from both
parents.

Some allergic reactions
are caused by the body's
immune responses to
usually harmless
environmental
substances. Sometimes
the immune system may
attack some of the
body's own cells.

Psychological distress
may affect an
individual's
vulnerability to
biological disease.

Some viral diseases,
such as AIDS, destroy
critical cells of the
immune system, leaving
the body unable to deal
with multiple infection
agents and cancerous
cells.

The immune system
functions to protect
against microscopic
organisms and foreign
substances that enter
from outside the body
and against some cancer
cells that arise within.

Gene mutation in a cell
can result in
uncontrolled division
called cancer. Exposure
of cells to certain
chemicals and radiation
increases mutations and
thus the chance of
cancer.

6-8
The length and quality
of human life are
influenced by genes and
environmental factors,
including sanitation,
diet, medical care, and
personal health
behaviors.

In organisms that have
two sexes, typically
half of the genes come
from each parent.

Viruses, bacteria,
fungi, and parasites may
infect the human body
and interfere with
normal body functions. A
person can catch a cold
many times because there
are many varieties of
cold viruses that cause
similar symptoms.

Pasteur found that
infection by disease
organisms (germs) caused
the body to build up an
immunity against
subsequent infection by
the same organisms. He
then produced vaccines
that would induce the
body to build immunity
to a disease without

White blood cells engulf
invaders or produce
antibodies that attack
them or mark them for
killing by other white
cells. The antibodies
produced will remain and
can fight off subsequent
invaders of the same
kind.

Specific kinds of germs
caused specific
diseases.

3-5
A healthy body can fight
most germs that do get
inside. However, there
are some germs that
interfere with the
body's defenses.

There are many diseases
that can be prevented by
vaccination, so that
people don't catch them
even once.

There are some diseases
that human beings can
catch only once.

For defense against
germs, the human body
has tears, saliva, skin,
some blood cells, and
stomach secretions.

If germs are able to get
inside one's body, they
may keep it from working
properly.

Skin keeps the body from
drying out and protects
it from harmful
substances and germs.

Most microorganisms do
not cause disease, and
many are beneficial.

K-2
Diseases caused by germs
may be spread by people
who have them. Washing
one's hands with soap
and water reduces the
number of germs that can
get into the body or
that can be passed on to
other people.

Some things people take
into their bodies from
the environment can hurt
them.

Some diseases are caused
by germs, some are not.

